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Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Moldova and thank them for the presentation of its second national report on UPR.

It is appreciable that Republic of Moldova continues to implement recommendations received during the first cycle of UPR. We welcome the ratification of regional as well as international instruments and passage of a number of domestic laws. We also welcome the adoption of The Strategy on inclusive diversity in the Republic of Moldova (2016–2026) and new Action Plan to support the Roma people for 2016–2020.

We take note with appreciation of work of National Council for Persons with Disabilities and National Council for Children. It is commendable that ongoing specialized assistance is provided to children with disabilities in general education institutions by organizing multi-disciplinary intra-school committees, and psycho-pedagogical assistance service.

In conclusion, my delegation would like to recommend the following:

1.
Continue to implement National Human Rights Action Plan; and

2.
Continue to implement Strategy on gender equality 2016–2020.

I thank you.

